SNETTERTON STAGE RALLY 2021
BULLETIN 3
NEW DATE - 25" APRIL 2021

GOOD NEWS. We have a new date for the Snetterton Stage Rally 2021!!

We know it is short notice and there is a lot of work on our part to bring it out of hibernation, but we
are delighted to be able to bring you this event.

The MSN Championship are in the process of making an announcement.

Entries will be transferred en bloc from the postponed event. Anyone wishing to withdraw now (we
understand if you wish to withdraw), will be able to apply for an entry again but behind the carried
forward entries.

COVID-19 will still play a big part of the event so please adhere to all the current regulations
including only three service team as well as the two in the crew and the restrictions on overnight
accommodation. More detail and changes will be included in revised Supplementary Regulations to
be issued shortly.

There will be take-away catering available on Sunday using the outside picnic tables.

As | assume you are all aware, it is a difficult time to organise events and we thank you all for your
patience.

Clive Grounds — Clerk of the Course

Organising Committee
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